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How do I contact a candidate?

Local candidate contact information is posted on the Santa Cruz County Clerk’s website at www.votescount.com
Statewide candidate contact information is posted on the Secretary of State’s website at www.sos.ca.gov 
You may also call our office at 831-454-2060.
Where do I find candidates’ campaign finance reports?

Campaign financial disclosure statements filed by local candidates are posted online at www.votescount.com 

Cal-Access provides financial information supplied by state candidates, donors, lobbyists, and others and can be found at www.sos.ca.gov
Reports may also be obtained from the elections official with whom the candidate files.

Party Endorsements
	Party
	US Senate
	18th Congress
	20th Congress
	17th Senate
	29th Assembly
	30th Assembly

	DEM
	Dianne Feinstein
	Anna Eshoo
	Sam Farr
	Bill Monning
	Mark Stone
	Luis Alejo

	REP
	Elizabeth Emken
	David Chapman
	Jeff Taylor
	Larry Beaman
	Tom Walsh
	Robert Bernosky

	AIP
	Robert Lauten
	No endorsement
	Michael Robert Lebarre
	No endorsement
	No endorsement
	No endorsement

	PAF
	Marsha Feinland
	No endorsement
	No endorsement
	No endorsement
	No endorsement
	No endorsement


Prop. 34 – Expenditure Limitations: State Legislative Candidates

Proposition 34 was passed by voters in November 2000. The law requires county election officials to provide the names of those State Legislative candidates who have voluntarily agreed to expenditure limits. Candidates who agree to the expenditure limits may submit and pay for a Candidate’s Statement of Qualifications to be printed in this pamphlet.  

The following State Legislative candidates, listed in alphabetical order, have accepted the voluntary expenditure limitations pursuant to Proposition 34:
	17th State Senate
	29th State Assembly
	30th State Assembly

	Larry Beaman (Rep
	Robert B. Fultz (Dem)
	Luis Alejo (Dem)

	Joseph Carrillo (None)
	Mark Stone (Dem)
	Robert Bernosky (Rep)

	Bill Monning (Dem)
	Tom Walsh (Rep)
	


Redistricting
Every 10 years, following the census, district lines are redrawn to balance population among the districts. The June election is being conducted with new district lines for Congress, State Senate, State Assembly and County Supervisors. Therefore, you may not live in the same district you did the last time you voted.
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